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24th March 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS w/c 30TH MARCH 2020 
 
Thank you to all of you who have been able to collect your packed lunches so far this week.  
Pack ups will be available to collect for Bourne Abbey & Bourne Elsea Park parents/carers 
from Bourne Abbey from 10.00 a.m. each day for the rest of this week and for Colsterworth 
parents/carers from Colsterworth school from 11.00 a.m. unless you have already indicated 
that you do not require them. 
 
From next week our caterers are going to provide a weekly grocery pack to our free school 
meal families instead of a daily packed lunch.  The pack will include a range of ingredients 
from the various food groups e.g.  
 
4 Lincolnshire sausages 
800g potatoes 
200g block of cheese  
1 head of broccoli OR carrots 
1 semi skimmed milk 
5 pieces of fruit 
6 eggs 
1 bag pasta  
1 can baked beans or chopped tomatoes (to be confirmed with suppliers) 
 
Further details about the distribution/collection of the packs will follow but in the meantime 
we do need you to confirm please that you would like a pack by 1.00 p.m. on Wednesday 
25th March 2020.  Please note that where more than one child in a family is entitled to claim 
free school meals, more than one pack will be provided.  Packs will not be ordered for 
children for whom parents/carers do not place an order to ensure that food is not wasted. 
 
To order for any of our schools please: 
 

 Email BAP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

 Telephone: 01778 422163 

 Let us know when you collect tomorrow’s packed lunch 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Moore 
Executive Headteacher 
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